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January 16, 2014

Mr. Anthony Bergamo

Chairman

Federal Law Enforcement Foundation
335 Madison Avenue, 14™ Floor
New York, NY 10017

Mr. Bergamo,

Please thank Mr. Milstein for his consideration of the more than 18,000 youth
served annually by the Niagara Police Athletic League. Without individuals like Mr.
Milstein, yourself and your foundation and it’s Board of Directors, organizations like
PAL would not be able to provide for the kids. Being in New York, where PAL began
almost a hundred years ago, I am sure you see the positive results of bringing “cops &
kids” together in community endeavors and programs.

Again, thank you and if we, I, can ever be of any service to you or your

organization, please ask.

Yours for Youth,

Art

Lt. Arthur E. Eberhart (ret)
Executive Director

Enc.
Cc:  Roger Trevino




